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- August 24, 1979

NOTE TO: Harold Denton, Director
fluclear Reactor Regulation

!
Regarding the attached, I did try to call Mr. Bowers on August 21 but could

i not reach him. I was told that he was in California for two weeks.
I
i

: - The person who answered the phone would not identify heeeelf, or the organ-

i ization, but said that "although I culdn't be able to answer their questions,
!

I they would like to see me squirm."
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Enclosure:
As stated
A

..

cc: J. Collins
K. Abrahan, Reginn I'

- J. Fouchard
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